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The Royal Borough of Greenwich submitted the Draft Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) 
Charging Schedule for independent examination on 26th March 2024. This statement of fact 
outlines where a copy of the draft charging schedule and other documents are available for 
inspection, in accordance with Regulation 19 of the Community Infrastructure Regulations 
2010 (as amended). 
 
The following documents are available to view on the Council’s website:  

• The Draft CIL Charging Schedule; 
• A statement setting out the representations made in response to the Draft Charging 

Schedule consultation, a summary of the main issues raised by the representations, 
and the response from RBG Greenwich Council to each representation. 

• Copies of any representations made 
• Copies of relevant evidence, including: 

o CIL Viability Assessment report 
o RB Greenwich Infrastructure Delivery Plan  
o RB Greenwich Infrastructure Funding Gap Report 
o Other relevant procedural documents  

 
Printed copies of the above documents also available for inspection at the following locations: 

• Royal Borough of Greenwich, The Woolwich Centre 
• Eltham Centre Library 
• Greenwich Centre Library 
• Thamesmere Library 

 
All documents can be inspected during regular opening hours. 

https://www.royalgreenwich.gov.uk/info/200191/planning_policy_and_strategy/1182/community_infrastructure_levy_cil

